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Senate Republicans Issue Statement on Passing of Former House Chief 
Clerk Steve Arias 

  
SANTA FE – This morning, it was announced that former House of Representatives Chief Clerk 
Steve Arias passed away. Arias served as Chief Clerk for 32 years until his retirement in 2014. 

 

The Senate Republican Caucus issued the following statement regarding his passing: 

 

“We are deeply saddened to hear of the passing of Chief Clerk Arias. Those who worked with 
him know the monumental impact he had on the Legislature and on the State of New Mexico. 
He will be greatly missed and we extend our condolences to the Arias family.” 
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